
 

 

March 30, 2025 

 

To:  Oregon Legislature 

 

Subject:  SB 201 

 

Hello: 
 
I’m writing to strongly OPPOSE the bill SB 210 submitted to the Oregon Legislature that 
would repeal our vote-by-mail system.  This has been one of the features (among many 
others) that makes Oregon a wonderful place to live.   Now I have joined many other 
seniors in a retirement community, because getting around is more difficult.  Issues often 
come up that would greatly affect us, but passage of this bill would make it nearly 
impossible for us to exercise our right to make our voices heard.  Please don’t deprive us of 
that! 
 
Your consideration is appreciated, and please do not allow the passage of this biased bill! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jane G. Luther 
Corvallis, Oregon 
 
 


